. DO_NOT_REPLY@allacademic.c... 8/23/21

[EXT] AESA Individual Acceptance
Notification

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Dear Payton Hoover,

Congratulations! | am pleased to inform you that
after re-reviewing all proposals due to a glitch in
the system, your submission, “The Development
of Racial Literacy Using Social Media: A Literature
Review” has been accepted to the 2021 AESA
Annual Conference. Please forward this notice
immediately to all your collaborators and/or co-
authors.

The Program Committee completed double-blind
reviews of all submissions, and comments are
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2 Messages

[EXT] AESA 2021 Acce...

Dear Kamden Strunk,

Congratulations! | am pleased to inform you that your
submission, "Toward Critical Quantitative Methods in
Educational Research", has been accepted to the
2021 AESA Annual Conference. Please forward this
notice immediately to all your collaborators and/or co-
authors.

The Program Committee completed blind reviews of all
submissions, and comments are now available in the All
Academic System. All program related e-mail
correspondence for the 2021 AESA Annual Conference
will be sent from the All Academic System and will be
available online in your personal "Message Center."
This link is available in the Submitter menu of the Al
Academic System once you have logged in.

The 2021 AESA Annual Conference will take place in
Portland, Oregon from November 3- 7, 2021.
Registration for the conference will be available shortly.
When available, you can register on the AESA website
(www.educationalstudies.org) by clicking on the “2021
Conference” tab, then clicking on the “Registration” tab.
Please plan to register early to take advantage of the
early bird rate and to have your name tag and
registration materials waiting. Hotel and other
conference-related information is also available on the
website and will be sent to the AES A Listserv.




